
2022/2023 by the numbersOur Purpose

During the It’s Ok campaign for 
Hospice Awareness Week, our 
website sessions increased by 
41.7% and users by 46%. We 
received triple the dollar amount in 
donations than the week before.

9 BNI scholarships to allied 
health staff (valued at $12,000)

$319,052 
was raised for local hospices by 
BNI New Zealand Chapters 

On Facebook,  
Latoya’s video received nearly 

300,000 impressions 
and a click through of 59%.

$905,942  
was raised nationally 
in the	Farmers Christmas

Campaign.

Our FaceBook  
Reach increased

170% 
to over 360,000.

      302 
increase in people

receiving Hospice New 
Zealand Kowhai News.

During May, media stories on the 
value of hospice care reached 
over  2 million New Zealanders.

We secured seven 
separate face to face 
meetings with either 
Ministers or Opposition 
Leaders holding the 
health portfolio.

The Hospice New Zealand Grants 
Programme, supported by the  
Harcourts Foundation gave out

$50,000
in grants, benefiting 11 hospices.

Dilmah donated

400,000
Tea bags to hospices at a  
value of $50,000.

Engage Strongly

Belonging and Togetherness

Adapt and Evolve

18,582  
patients plus their 
whānau were cared 
for by hospice.

10,880  
people who died 
this year were cared 
for by hospice.

68%   
of patients had a  
Cancer diagnosis 

31% 
had a Chronic  
disease diagnosis 
including 2%  
with a Dementia

diagnosis.13%   
of hospice patients 
identified as Māori.

224,999 
Telephone and 
Telehealth contacts.

166,146
face to face contacts.

45% of hospice  
patients died at home.

76% of 
patients were 
aged 65 and over.

Advocacy and engagement 
with government. Raising 
public awareness to increase 
knowledge and comfort about 
death and dying. National 
partnerships that  
benefit the  
whole sector.

Empowering a strong 
and responsive hospice 
sector, retaining our unity 
as a movement.

Hospices are positioned 
to meet the needs of 
communities and are 
developing services that 
are fit for the future. 

Hospice NZ leads and supports the hospice movement in New Zealand. 
Working to ensure equity of access and consistent delivery of palliative 
and end of life care for New Zealanders.

A group of mandated hospice representatives 
helping hospices prepare for changes to 
commissioning and the opportunities it presents.

Our Kaiwhakahaere went on a 
national tour around the motu to 
support the implementation of 
Mauri Mate: A Māori Palliative 
Care Framework for Hospices.

1,144  
learners have registered  
with the Knowledge Hub  
in the last 12 months.

1,295
learners have registered for the 
syringe driver online training offered 
in partnership with Hospice Waikato.

Every month, more than 300  
healthcare staff across Aotearoa 
watch our Palliative Care Lecture 
via webinar, in partnership with 
Mobile Health.

741 donations, totalling 
over $225,000 were made to 
hospices via the Hospice NZ 
website donations page.




